MEMORANDUM

TO: Chairman Betty Baker and Members of the Zoning and Planning Commission

FROM: Don E. Perryman, Planner Senior
Watershed Protection and Development Review Department

DATE: April 25,2012
SUBJECT: C8J-2007-0078.11A McCormick Mountain Phase 1

C8J-2007-0078.12A McCormick Mountain Phase 2
C81-2007-0078.13A McCormick Mountain Phase 3

The statt requests that these cases be postponed to the May 153, 2012 meeting. The
applicant is working with the LCRA to address a concern that surfaced late in the review.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me directly at 974-2786 or at
don.perryman(@austintexas.gov



